
From: Making Our Mark 
To:  
Subject: RE: Online Form - Official Plan 2019 Updates Request 
Date: Thursday, February 10, 2022 11:54:08 AM 

Good Morning Darren, 
We have received your comments and requests on areas in Wellandport. 
We will forward these comments to the appropriate staff. 
Best Regards, 
Official Plan Team 
From: Niagara Region Website 
Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 12:31 PM 
To: Making Our Mark 
Subject: Online Form - Official Plan 2019 Updates Request 

Official Plan 2019 Updates Request 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

Name 
Darren Hardy 

Email 
 

Phone 
 

Organization or Affiliation 
NetZero Construction Canada Ltd. 

Address 
 

City 
Port Colborne 

Specify City 
Port Colborne 

mailto:makingourmark@niagararegion.ca


Postal Code 
 

Province 
Ontario 

Topics of Interest 
Housing Strategy,Employment Lands Strategy 

Other Topics of Interest 

Comments 
Could the Region expand the housing and manufacturing area around 
Wellandport and down RR-27, my proposal is build an affordable seniors 
community and expand services (jobs) for local citizens. We would also look 
at installing a government approved waste treatment facility to aid in a 
structured expansion of the area. 




